
BIRTHDAYS: none 
ANNIVERSARIES:  

9 Feb; Lynne and George Chittick,  
12 Feb; Christine and Michael Mastronardi. 

 

 

Tonight:  CLUB ASSEMBLY   -   Club Rules and Constitution; by John Hozack 
Fellowship: Ali Tyquin and Dale Wilford Club guest: Kiah Findley 

 
 

Future Programs:  

 

13 Feb: TBA 
Five Minuter: Emile Jansen 
Club guest: Danielle McCauley, Ulladulla Printing Service 
Introduction: John Hozack 
Vote of Thanks: Bernard Jones 
Fellowship: Brian Wilkins and Jeni Wilkins 
 

20 Feb: TBA 
Five Minuter: Bernard Jones 
Introduction: Emile Jansen 
Vote of Thanks: Ken Matthews 
Fellowship: Cliff Workman and Glenn Wran 
 

27 Feb: TBA 
Five Minuter: Bev Nicholas 
Introduction: Brian Morrison 
Vote of Thanks: Rob Powell 
Fellowship: Simon Brown and Robin Cantrill 
 

MARCH IS ROTARY’S WATER AND SANITATION MONTH 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
Meeting’s Report; 23 January 2018 
 

President Phil Brown welcomed members and guests Ian Tibbles and John Nevin. 
Jumping Castle on 26 January 2018 raised $420. 
 

President Phil thanked the Gregory family for all of their efforts with the Christmas Tree for 2017, Tim 
Gregory announced the highest ever profit which is $7,530, with the funds to be disturbed half to the 
Renal Unit and half to Ulladulla Ambulance. THANK YOU and WELL DONE Genelle, Tim, their 
family members and all the helpers. 
  

Secretary John Payne reminded club members of the Dream cricket program and looking for a 
volunteer to assist with gala day for our club.  A reminder from the District Governor of the upcoming 
district conference to be held in Mittagong in March 2018.  
  

Treasurer – Ross Wade; fees are due 
 

Emile Jansen spoke on the Lighthouse project.  

  

Vocational Director Rhondda Purtell announced that over $14,000 was raised from the 2017 
Business Awards. Awesome effort members. 
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 February is Peace and Conflict Prevention/Resolution Month  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
23 Feb Rotary’s Anniversary 
24 Feb Sat Jindelara Opening 

24 Feb Sat Baird Institute 
Fundraiser, Surf Club 

24-25 Feb Sat-Sun PETS Raiders Leagues 
Club Holt (Belconnen) 

3 Mar 
10:00-15:30 Sat 

Rotary Foundation 
Seminar, Bomaderry 
Bowling Club 

23-25 Mar Fri-Sun District Conference 
Mittagong 

10 Apr Tues Club Anniversary 
1 May BowelCare commences 

5-6 May Sat-Sun 
District Assembly 
Batemans Bay High 
School 

5 May Sat 
Stage set-up, 
Entertainers, Civic 
Centre 

11-19 May Fri-Sat Entertainers 
18-20 May Fri-Sun RYPEN Camp, Mogo 

20 May Sun 
Stage pull-down, 
Entertainers, Civic 
Centre 

27 May Sun Swap Meet 
24 June BowelCare concludes 
26 June Tues Club Changeover 

1 July Sun District Changeover 
20-23 Sept  Under Didthul 

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to 
fulfil this function, or DOES NOT WISH TO DO IT,  

PLEASE arrange a replacement and or let the 
Bulletin editor know. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to 
Yvonne Young on 0418 866 482,  
by no later than 12 noon on Tuesday. 

http://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla


Community Service Director Emile Jansen informed members he has made funding applications 
for the choral festival hoping to be successful.   Warden head lighthouse project has gone out to tender – 
green light from Lands Dept. 
  

Club Service Craig Saunders reminded members of club assembly next week.  Reminder to members 
of upcoming foundation seminar and PETS seminars, Craig has asked if a club member can go in his place 
as he has a trade fair in Melbourne to attend. 
Fundraiser – dinner/dance $85.00 a ticket to be held at the Mollymook Surf Club fundraising for the 
Baird Institute “Heart to Heart” on Saturday 24th February.   
 

Jenny Wilkins bought members update with Jindelara opening in a few weeks on Saturday 24th February 
and on behalf of the Jindelara committee thanked the club for the support of the Jindelara project. 
  

Short talk from John Payne 
Spoke on his passion of wine and the recent South Coast Wine Show and how the medals are awarded to 
the wines and over 60% of wines where given medals. The preferred wines by the judges of the show were 
the 2017 wines, closely followed by the 2016.  John spoke on how the wines have changed over the 
years.   John also spoke on how the different climates can change the wine and how you drink the 
wine.  Wines in Australia have been produced to sell.  

 

    

Thank You Yvonne Young for the meeting’s report. 
 

 
 

End of Report. 
 

 

Facebook notification from Jeremy Scott: 
I wish to acknowledge the following organisations for their wonderful support during my 2017 Speaking Tour or Australia and 
New Zealand. Their kindness will save lives. It's that simple ... 
Donations received for Heart Foundation Australia: 
Rotary International Club of Emerald (QLD) - $1,200.00 Rotary Club of Armidale AM (NSW) - $500.00 
The Rotary Club of Corowa (NSW) - $150.00   Rotary Club of Mount Waverley (VIC) - $250.00 
Rotary Club of Pascoe Vale (VIC) - $500.00   Rotary Club of Milton-Ulladulla,  (NSW) - $1500.00            
Rotary International Clubs in WA - $116.30   Rotary of Crawley (WA) - $121.50                      
Rotary Club of Mount Barker (SA) - $500.00   Cash Donations from Individuals - $55.00 
TOTAL (AUD) - $4,692.80 
Donations received for Heart Foundation NZ 
Auckland Tramping Club - $103.00    Blenheim Library (entry fee for talk) - $132.60 
Riccarton Rotary - $169.00     Rotary Club of Ashburton, New Zealand - $2,000.00 
Rotary Taradale - $500.00     Rotary Club of Rotorua West - $531.00 
Rotary Club of Maungaturoto & Districts - $720.00  Rotary Club of Matamata - $1,220.00 
Cash Donations from Individuals - $63.00 
TOTAL (NZD) - $5,438.60 
With my personal contribution taken into account, I managed to raise $17,000.00 for these two Heart Charities during 2017. 
Thank you all so much! 

https://www.facebook.com/NationalHeartFoundation/?fref=mentions
https://www.facebook.com/rotary/?fref=mentions
https://www.facebook.com/armidale.am.rotary/?fref=mentions
https://www.facebook.com/corowarotary/?fref=mentions
https://www.facebook.com/mountwaverleyrotary/?fref=mentions
https://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla/?fref=mentions
https://www.facebook.com/rotary/?fref=mentions
https://www.facebook.com/RotaryCrawley/?fref=mentions
https://www.facebook.com/mtbarkerrotary/?fref=mentions
https://www.facebook.com/HeartNZ/?fref=mentions
https://www.facebook.com/RiccartonRotary/?fref=mentions
https://www.facebook.com/RotaryAshburton/?fref=mentions
https://www.facebook.com/RotaryTaradale/?fref=mentions
https://www.facebook.com/rotarymatamata/?fref=mentions

